RE-SCHEDULE OF INTERVIEW

In continuation of our advertisement published in “The Assam
Tribune” on 8" December 201 Y for filling up of a vacant post of
Project Coordinator, ASLSA, it is hereby informed to all
concerned that the said walk-in-interview has been re-scheduled
on 11" January, 2020 instead of 7" January 2020. Candidates
should report at the Office of the Assam State Legal Services
Authority between 10.00 a.m.to 11 a.m. positively.

For details of the examination may be made to the following

website.
1. aslsa.assam.gov.in.

2. gheonline.gov.in .
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Member Sécretary
Assam State Legal Services Authority
Near Gauhati High Court New Building
Guwahati~-781001




